
NEBRASKA GROCERY INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION 

635 S. 14th St. Lincoln, NE 68508 

Phone:  402-423-5533 ● Email: afellers@nebgrocery.com 

Scholarship Silent Auction Donations 

For Legislative Reception & Dinner 

February 20,2024 

All Net Proceeds Fund the NGIA Scholarship Program 

NGIA will hold its Legislative Reception & Dinner on February 20, 2024 at the Scottish Rite Ballroom 
332 Centennial Mall S, 332 Centennial Mall S, Lincoln, NE, 68508, United States 

Tickets are available for purchase by clicking here ($125 each) or contact the NGIA Office.  

We will once again hold a silent auction throughout the evening.  We would appreciate your consideration in 
donating an item for the silent auction.  Items may include gift cards, appliances, electronics, collectibles, 
artwork, antiques, jewelry, product, etc.  Please use this form to let us know about your donation.  If you have 
questions, please contact Stacy Muehling, stacy@nebgrocery.com or via the phone numbers listed above. 

Donations to the Nebraska Grocery Industry Association are fully deductible as a business expense. 
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